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Eastern Primary
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Autumn Term 2020
The New Norm!

Social distancing
Thank you

Parents were worried about social distancing
outside the school gates. As a staff, we would
like to thank you all for the manner in which you
have respected the new rules and considered
others whilst waiting to enter and exit school.
You have respected the need to social distance
from other parents and staff. It is noticed and
much appreciated. Thank you so much!! This
has helped the restart of school and enabled us
to satisfy health and safety regulations that
we are ready to open fully next week.

Breakfast club
This will start on Sept 28th. More information to
follow. The local authority is working with schools
to help ensure they are able to open safely.
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Lunch arrangements!! Please note
Starts next week

- No money accepted in school sorry

- School lunch menu will be text out when it changes

- Complete the text form - packed lunch or school
lunch? We are not allowed to help out if you forget
sorry.

- Lunch eaten in class bubbles

- School lunch? We suggest you still provide two
bottles of water for the day, just in case.

Next Week

Next week we have all classes in school. Start times will
remain the same as what we have practised over the last
two weeks. If you arrive at school and you can see that
there are lots of parents outside the gates, please do not
worry about your child being a few minutes late. It is more
important to us that we keep everyone safe and socially
distanced. We would rather you wait until there is enough
space to safely drop your child to school. We will monitor
the situation to ensure we keep all our families as safe as
possible, Take care everyone please!

Fundraising
Those shopping online with ‘easy
fundraising’ we have received a
cheque for £20.40. That’s easy!

Thank you!






